
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students,       Date : 12/11/2022 

‘Every child is a different kind of flower, and all together, they make 

this world a beautiful garden’ 

The school is celebrating Children’s Day on Monday, 14 November 

2022 in the school premises 

To commemorate this day and to create a festive atmosphere, students 

are requested to note the followings:- 

 Students of Classes I to XII will come in colourful dresses. 

 No Classes for Nursery, LKG & HKG students. 

 Students will not bring their books on this day. Students will 

carry only water bottle. 

 School will follow Half Day and school timings will be 07.45 am to 

10.30 am. 

 Kindly inform your Taxi men. 

PRINCIPAL 


